
 
MONDAY 25 OCTOBER 2010 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
 

 In this issue... 
   

NHS Clinical Excellence Awards 
The Faculty’s Clinical Excellence Awards Committee will be 
meeting in late November to draw up its recommendations for 
supporting applications for national awards. NHS consultants 
applying for a Clinical Excellence Award and seeking Faculty 
support should see the further information available at 
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/m_cea2011_ew.pdf 
for England and Wales, 

and at  
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/m-cea2011-s.pdf for 
Scotland. 
The deadline for the Faculty to receive an electronic copy of 
the relevant application form(s) is 10 00 am on Monday 15 
November.  

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


